ILO/SU/RES/81

RESOLUTION

concerning FICSA

The Staff Union of the ILO, convened in its Annual General Meeting (second session)
on 30 October 1997,

RECALLING previous resolutions of the Staff Union concerning FICSA, in
particular that adopted by the Annual General Meeting (first session, 29 J anuary 1997),

NOTING the decisions adopted by the 50th session of the FICSA Executive Council
held last February in Paris, in particular those reaffirming the boycott of the ICSC and the
establishment of a working group on the affiliation fees due to meet in December 1997,

- CONVINCED of the need for the ILO Staff Union to resume its important role in
defending the international civil service and particular in all activities of staff representative
bodies of the United Nations system,

INSTRUCTS the ILO Staff Union Committee to continue contacts with FICSA, to
examine all developments and to communicate the results to the staff at the next Annual
General Meeting (January 1998) to determine the possible rejoining of FICSA.



